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STUDENT PORTION 

Carroll received a grant award notification (P425E201173) on May 12, 2021. 
 

The total amount of funds that Carroll will receive from the U.S. Department of Education 
pursuant to Carroll’s Certification and Agreement [for] Emergency Financial Aid for students is 
$2,105,396 

 
 As of June 30, 2022, a $3,248 balance remains of the student portion.  A final report will be forthcoming   
in the near future once all of these funds are expended.  

 

INSTITUTIONAL PORTION 

Carroll received a grant award notification (P425F201173) on May 5, 2020. 
 
The total amount of funds that Carroll will receive from the U.S. Department of Education pursuant 
to Carroll’s Certification and Agreement [for] Emergency Financial Aid to the institution is 
$1,783,815. 
 
As of May 11, 2022, all institutional funds have been expended.  
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